Lake Dillon Condominiums
Board of Directors
Meeting Minutes
August 14, 2010

The 2010-2011 Board of Directors include Forrest Scruggs (President), Walt Spring
(Treasurer), Marilyn Yeager (Secretary), Lynn Berggren, Scott Roper, Brenda Dee and
Chris Ansay.

Board meeting minutes will be sent to each member to be approved or corrected. Peter
will then send the minutes to owners’ emails. The board meeting minutes are also always
available on the SRG website.

Due to people parking in our parking ot who are not owners or renters, two signs will be
purchased stating that all unauthorized cars will be towed. One will be placed at each
entrance to the lot.

There was discussion about the possibility of covered parking on the upper and/or lower
parking lots. This should be considered before repaving the parking lot. SRG will be

investigating the necessary permits. These discussions were exploratory in nature.

The meeting was adjourned at 11:42.



